
 
 

 
 
Unifrog in College & GDPR – Information Sharing  
 
Unifrog brings into one place every apprenticeship, university course and college course in the UK, 
as well as career opportunities, such as MOOCs and College Leaver Programmes. New College 
Swindon share some of your information with Unifrog to create you an account to access the 
platform, which will help you refine your aspirations, choices and ideas, and to provide further 
support and information. The platform also makes it easy for students to write their CVs and Personal 
Statements and record their key skills.  

We use Unifrog for the purpose of meeting our statutory obligation to secure careers guidance and 
information on all available opportunities for all students.  

Using the information we have on our student records system, we will share the following personal 
data with Unifrog for the purpose of enabling Unifrog to create your account to access the platform:  

 Your name 
 Your student email address 
 Your Tutor Group 
 Your Course Level 
 
Our lawful basis for sharing this information with Unifrog is Public Task.  
 
Your data is kept on the Unifrog portal until you delete your account or it has been inactive for more 
than one year. 

Your New College Swindon Progress Coach (Queens Drive) or Subject Teacher (North Star), and the 
Careers Team will be also be able to access your account to support you with your progression and 
1:1 meetings. 

Once your account is created, you will be able to use the platform and enter further information 
yourself as you wish as you use the platform such as:  

 The choices you make as you access the topics within Unifrog 
 The results of any assessments/quizzes you take 
 University and Apprenticeship choices 
 Predicted grades that you upload for research purposes 
 Career interest 

For further information on how Unifrog uses personal data you input into the platform please see 
their privacy information https://www.unifrog.org/privacy-policy  

For further information on how your own personal information is processed, used, details of who we 
may share this information with and general information on your data protection rights and for other 
information about data protection at the College please refer to our website 
https://www.newcollege.ac.uk/data-protection  
 
If you do not wish for your information to be shared with Unifrog, please contact 
Sharon.OConnor@newcollege.ac.uk. Please note that you will not be able to access the Unifrog 
platform without your information being shared.  

 


